
 

 

 

Dear Families,         16/11/22 

 

Stay and Play 

We are really looking forward to seeing you all at our Stay and Play sessions next week. These 

sessions are on Tuesday 22nd November and Friday 25th November, between 8.30am – 9.30am. 

There is an option for you to choose which session you will be attending on ParentMail, if you have 

not already done so. Please be aware that the session you choose needs to be a day that your child 

already attends nursery.  

We cannot wait for your child to have the opportunity to show you all of the amazing activities they 

get up to whilst they are with us, and we know you will love having a little insight in to their nursery 

life! Please feel free to chat to staff who will be on hand throughout the session, and to support your 

children when it is time to say goodbye. 

Please can we remind you that there are NO MOBILE PHONES allowed to be used whilst at Nursery, 

including taking photographs. This is to safeguard all of our children. 

 

Thank you for your support, and we look forward to seeing you next week. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Kat Walsh and Jenny Martin (Co-Headteachers) 

 


